
Jarvis Township Meeting 
July 18, 2023 

 
Opening of the Town and Road & Bridge Meeting.  
 
Meeting was called to order by Trustee Scott Wiesehan. 
 
The meeting started with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Roll call was taken, Trustees Scott Wiesehan, Monica Hartlein and Nathan Hovatter were in attendance. 
Also in attendance were Road Commissioner Dale Grapperhaus, Assessor Jessica Dudley and Township 
Clerk Alan Dunstan. 
 
Motion was made by Nathan Hovatter and seconded by Monica Hartlein to accept the minutes of the 
May Board Meeting.  All voted aye on voice vote.  
 
Motion made by Nathan Hovatter and seconded by Scott Wiesehan to approve the claims for both the 
Town and Road Funds.  Roll call taken, all voting yes. 
 
Township of Illinois has sent a notice that the Raise of Bid Threshold went to $30,000. 
 
Under Action Items: 
 
Jarvis Township has requested that funds for Kensington Parque retention pond be applied to Timber 
Ridge Project. Awaiting approval. 
 
New Business: 
 
Public hearing needed to accept subdivision roads for Arrowood. 
 
Auditors were here this week. 
 
Silver Creek Trail – ITEP Grant Approved.  ACT has approved additional $100,000. 
 
Highway Commissioner Dale Grapperhaus reported that the Township was in the process of oiling 
subdivision roads. 
 
Motion was made by Scott Wiesehan and seconded by Nathan Hovatter to adjourn the meeting.  All 
voted aye.  The next meeting will be held on August 15, 2023.   
 
Alan J. Dunstan, Jarvis Township Clerk  


